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Help needed to sell raffle tickets 
 
The Friends of the Old Bega Hospital are having a raffle to raise awareness and funds, 

and have a bit of fun. The prize is a $5,000 travel voucher from Flight Centre. The raffle is 

being drawn on 11 December. 

 

So between now and 11 December we need to sell a lot of tickets: over a thousand just to 

break even, and a couple of thousand if we are going to make money. Tickets are $5 each 

or 5 for $20. Many people seem to be happy to buy 5 for $20. 

 

We have permission from Council to sell tickets on the street in Bega and in Tathra. We 

couldn't get a spot in the Sapphire marketplace in Bega. We also hope to sell them in 

other centres between Eden and Bermagui. 

 

To do that, we need help. We will provide training and support as required - no experience 

necessary; and we have public liability insurance cover too. 

 

Can you help to sell tickets? All offers will be gratefully received! 

 

Contact the Friends treasurer, John Reynolds, on xxxx xxx xxx. Also contact John if you 

want to buy some tickets or are happy to sell them through your networks. 

 

Many thanks 

 



Richard Bomford 

 

President 

Friends of the Old Bega Hospital 

 

  

 

 

 


